
Oregon Early Learning Council 

700 Summer Street NE, Suite 350 

Salem, OR 97301 

February 6, 2025 

Senate Committee on Health Care 

900 Court St. NE 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Dear Chair Patterson, Vice Chair Hayden and members of the committee: 

The Early Learning Council offers its support for SB 846, relating to health care of 
children served by Coordinated Care Organizations (CCOs). This bill replaces existing 
legislative required reports on children’s health data with more meaningful and 
timely child-specific data sources.  
 
The Early Learning Council is committed to supporting passage of this bill as it would 
include more meaningful data sources to better inform strategies that can better 
inform children’s health and address health inequities among children.  We offer our 
support for SB 846 and encourage your support on this bill.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sue Miller 
Chair, Early Learning Council  
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